
 

 
Decathlon recalls NABAIJI All Slot Babyseat Inflatable Float 
 

Decathlon has announced a voluntary recall of the NABAIJI All Slot Babyseat 
Inflatable Float. The junction between the buoy and the seat can disconnect while in 
use, causing the child to fall. 
  

   
  
Consumers are advised to return the affected product at any Decathlon store for a 
refund. For more information, please visit Decathlon Singapore recall website 
at www.decathlon.sg/content/32-product-recall. 
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